
 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli         November 21, 2019 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor       Sent via RESS and Email 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4       
Boardsec@oeb.ca 

Dear Ms. Walli,  

 

RE: Interrogatory Responses in EB-2019-0022- Class C Update Timing 

On November 5, 2019, Brantford Power Inc. (“BPI”) provided responses to its interrogatories in the 
above-mentioned case.  As part of its responses to B-Staff-20 and SEC-BPI-10, BPI committed to provide 
an update once it had received a Class C estimate for its Facility Relocation project.  

BPI has now received the Class C estimate from its construction manager, and is working with its project 
manager to make the necessary budget updates and perform quality assurance checks to provide 
updated materials as promised. BPI intends to provide these materials by November 26, 2019. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions, 

 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Oana Stefan  
Manager of Regulatory Affairs  
Brantford Power Inc.  
Box 308, Brantford, Ontario   N3T 5N8  
Phone 519-751-3522 ext. 5477  
ostefan@brantford.ca  
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